
Archived: 12 January 2021 09:04:53
From:  
Sent: Mon, 11 Jan 2021 15:31:08
To: 
Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns OBJECTION
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: External Email

We are members of the Dandie Dinmont Terrier Club of America.  We strongly object to the AGALA29 Netherbarns
development project (“Project”) because it will cause irreparable harm to the region. The Project will significantly and negatively
impact the unique characteristics of important and irreplaceable historical, cultural, and aesthetic resources vital to the region,
including Abbotsford. If the Project moves forward, it will destroy Abbotsford’s view of the scenic Tweed River forever and will
discourage tourists like ourselves who look forward to experiencing Abbotsford as a cultural icon.  The area does NOT need to
be blighted by a modern land development project. The Project will decimate the area’s tourist industry, and will significantly
impact local hotels, restaurants, and other important enterprises crucial to the economic viability of the region. For these reasons,
we strongly object to the AGALA29 Netherbarns Project.

-- 
Best, 
Allison Danzansky


